Zoning Inspector

From: Tom Northrop <tnorth1662@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 7:51 PM

To: zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org
Subject: Re: Project on North Road

Good evening. | am leary of the project at 4951 north road canandaigua new york. | worry about crowdedness of the
near area, more traffic, more of a load on our sewer system and most of all, THE LACK OF WATER PRESSURE ALREADY IN
PROXIMITY TO SAID SITE. The water pressure right now is a joke and needs to be looked at first of all and or guarenteed
of no change in writing. Come check out my water pressure and you'll verify my worries Tom northrop 4958 north road.
Cdga. 585 455 0429. Thank you

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Mon, Jul 24, 2017 at 12:43 PM, Zoning Inspector
<zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org> wrote:

Tom,

Thank you for taking the time to talk with me earlier today. Please feel free to respond to this email with comments and
| will be sure to share them with the Planning Board.

The person o contact regarding water is Dave DeGear Canandaigua-Farmington Water Superintendent.
https://www.digsafelynewyork.com/excavators/member-directory/canandaigua-farmington-water-sewer-districts

Eric A. Cooper

Zoning Inspector
Town of Canandaigua
ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

585-394-1120



